


The Faculty Senate recommends that the lack of tenure-track faculty in the Department of Business be addressed.
The Senate recommends President Fuller be responsible for developing and implementing a staffing plan to do so.
The Senate recommends the staffing plan provide sufficient Business TT faculty to:
1) Develop, maintain, and deliver a Business curriculum
2) Fully participate in governance activities
3) Give Business students tenure-track faculty in their concentration for advising.
The Senate recommends the staffing plan identify:
1) The number of positions, position descriptions, hiring timelines, and salaries to be offered
2) Responsibility for implementation of the staffing plan
3) Resource requirements and the source of funds
4) A method of reporting planning and implementation progress to the Faculty Senate
5) The relationship of the staffing solution to the Strategic Planning Committee and the Appendix K Committee (if any).
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